
June 14-18 Middle and High School Programming 
NH World - 11.3, Comcast 956, Fibercast 20, Metrocast 288, Charter/Spectrum 12768

NH WORLD AT HOME LEARNING BLOCK 12-5 pm
NH WORLD Channel, in partnership with PBS LearningMedia, is broadcasting At Home Learning programs for grades 6-12 
Monday through Friday.  These daily broadcasts feature the best in public media educational programming supplemented 

with assets from PBS LearningMedia nhpbs.pbslearningmedia.org
Monday 6/14 Tuesday 6/15 Wednesday 6/16 Thursday 6/17 Friday 6/18

12-1 pm       

LIFE FROM ABOVE 
Moving Planet 
Cameras in space capture 
events like an elephant 
family’s struggle through 
drought, and thousands of 
Shaolin Kung-Fu students 
performing in perfect syn-
chronicity.

LIFE FROM ABOVE 
Colorful Planet 
Swirls of turquoise phyto-
plankton trigger an oce-
anic feeding frenzy, China 
turns yellow as millions 
of flowers bloom, and at 
night the waters near Ar-
gentina are spotted with 
green lights.

LIFE FROM ABOVE 
Patterned Planet 
The Australian out-
back is covered in pale 
spots thanks to digging 
wombats, and hundreds 
of elephants tear into 
the endless green of the 
Congo forest canopy.

LIFE FROM ABOVE 
Changing Planet 
Cameras in space show 
growing cities, disap-
pearing forests and 
melting glaciers, but one 
country regenerated a 
landscape and helped 
save a chimpanzee 
family.

RECONSTRUCTION: 
AMERICA AFTER THE 
CIVIL WAR 
Join Henry Louis Gates, 
Jr. for this exploration 
of the transformative 
years following the Civil 
War, when the nation 
struggled to rebuild itself 
in the face of profound 
loss, massive destruction 
and revolutionary social 
change.

1-2 pm

NOVA 
Dead Sea Scroll Detectives 
What can new technology 
reveal about the Dead Sea 
Scrolls? Join scientists as 
they investigate newly 
surfaced fragments to see 
if they’re forfeited, and use 
imaging techniques to dig-
itally unravel the charred 
remains of a scroll.

NOVA 
Dog Tales 
Dogs have long been de-
pendable companions by 
our sides. But it wasn’t 
always that way-and a 
look at their closest living 
relative, the wolf, makes 
it clear why. 

TO CATCH A COMET 
Scientist had to over-
come complexities and 
challenges in the 10-year, 
four-million-mile journey 
of the European Space 
Agency’s spacecraft Ro-
setta as it chased down 
and landed on a comet in 
a history-making feat.

NOVA 
Saving The Dead Sea 
Since 1976, the Dead 
Sea’s level has declined 
by more than sixty-five 
feet. Its coastline is 
pockmarked with thou-
sands of sinkholes. Can 
the Dead Sea be saved? 

2-3 pm               

CITIES OF LIGHT: THE 
RISE AND FALL OF  
ISLAMIC SPAIN
For a century Muslims, 
Christians and Jews inhab-
ited the same far corner 
of Western Europe and 
thrived. The lemon tree, 
the water wheel and Aris-
totle’s lost philosophy all 
arrived in Europe through 
Islamic Spain, as did alge-
bra and the beginnings of 
modern medicine, science 
and poetry. Here were the 
very roots of the Europe-
an Renaissance. But the 
fragile union dissipated, 
destroyed by greed, fear 
and intolerance.

BOSS: THE BLACK 
EXPERIENCE IN  
BUSINESS 
Learn about the untold 
story of African American 
entrepreneurship, where 
skill, industriousness, 
ingenuity and sheer 
courage in the face of 
overwhelming odds pro-
vide the backbone of this 
nation’s economic and 
social growth.
 

AMERICAN  
EXPERIENCE 
Circus 
See how Ringling Bros. 
and Barnum & Bailey 
merged to create a circus 
of more than 1,100 peo-
ple and 1,000 animals, 
only to limp through the 
Great Depression against 
competition from radio 
and movies. In 1956, the 
big top was pulled down 
for good.

AMERICAN  
EXPERIENCE 
The Blinding Of Isaac 
Woodard 
Discover the 1946 inci-
dent of racial violence 
by police that led to 
the racial awakening of 
President Harry Truman 
and set the stage for the 
landmark 1954 Supreme 
Court Brown v. Board 
of Education decision, 
jump-starting the civil 
rights movement.
 

AFRICAN  
AMERICANS: MANY 
RIVERS TO CROSS 
Making A Way Out Of No 
Way (1897-1940) 
During the Jim Crow 
era, African Americans 
struggled to build their 
own worlds within the 
harsh, narrow confines of 
segregation.

3-4 pm                 

BEYOND THE CANVAS 
Visionaries Of The Arts 
Conductor Michael Tilson 
Thomas, filmmaker David 
Attenborough and others 
reveal what it takes to 
achieve excellence.

BEYOND THE CANVAS 
Women Of Wonder 
Dolly Parton, Julie An-
drews and other creative 
females reveal how the 
road to success wasn’t 
just one they walked, but 
one they paved.

4-5 pm                 

NATIVE AMERICA 
Nature to Nations 
Explore the rise of great 
American nations. Investi-
gate lost cities in Mexico, a 
temple in Peru, a potlatch 
ceremony in the Pacific 
Northwest and a tapestry 
of shell beads in upstate 
New York whose story in-
spired our own democracy.

NATIVE AMERICA 
Cities of the Sky 
Discover the cosmological 
secrets behind America’s 
ancient cities. Scientists 
explore some of the 
world’s largest pyramids 
and 3D-scan a lost city of 
monumental mounds on 
the Mississippi River; na-
tive elders reveal ancient 
powers of the sky.

AMERICAN  
EXPERIENCE 
Sealab 
Discover the mostly 
forgotten story of the 
U.S. Navy’s daring and 
groundbreaking Sealab 
program, whose “Aqua-
nauts” tested the limits 
of human endurance and 
revolutionized our un-
derstanding of underseas 
exploration.

AMERICAN  
EXPERIENCE 
The Codebreaker 
Discover the fascinating 
story of Elizebeth Smith 
Friedman, the ground-
breaking cryptanalyst 
who helped bring down 
Al Capone and break up 
a Nazi spy ring in South 
America. Her work help 
lay the foundation for the 
National Security Agency 
(NSA).

CRAFT IN AMERICA 
Democracy 
Explore how craft is 
intertwined with our 
nation’s defining princi-
ples. Featuring Robert 
L. Lynch, Sammy Little, 
Smithsonian Institution 
museums, Harvey Pratt, 
the Veterans History 
Project, Eudorah Moore 
and Berea College Stu-
dent Craft.

Visit nhpbs.org/learnathome for learning resources updated daily.


